
PROPERTY TAX PAYMENTS DUE JULY 3, 2018
City of Campbell River property owners are reminded that 2018 
property taxes are due July 3, 2018.

Methods of payment: 

 1. In person at City Hall between 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday 
to Friday (except Monday, July 2 – closed for Canada Day). 

	 •	 By	debit	card,	as	long	as	transaction	limits	permit														
full payment.

 • By cheque (drop box available outside City Hall for cheques 
and/or	Home	Owner	Grant	applications).

 • Start pre-paying 2019 property taxes by registering in the 
PAWS program (pre-authorized withdrawal system).

  Sorry, credit cards are not accepted to pay property taxes.

	 2.	 In	person	at	most	financial	institutions.	

	 3.	 Through	online	banking	through	your	financial	institution.

Remember to claim the Home Owner Grant!

Eligible homeowners should apply for their Home Owner Grant 
as soon as possible in person, or online at www.campbellriver.ca      
(click on Home Owner Grant & Payments).	Banks	and	other	financial	
institutions	are	not able to claim a grant on your behalf.

Payment of taxes is not a requirement to claim the
Home Owner Grant.

FINAL DATE FOR PROPERTY TAX PAYMENT and TO CLAIM HOME 
OWNER GRANT, WITHOUT BEING SUBJECT TO A 10 PER CENT LATE 
PAYMENT PENALTY, IS JULY 3, 2018.
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The City’s 2017 Annual 
Report will be considered at 
the June 25, 2018 Council 
meeting	at	6:30	p.m.	
in the City Hall Council 
Chambers, 301 St. Ann’s 
Road, Campbell River.

Community members 
are welcome to present 
comments on the Annual 
Report at the beginning 
of	the	meeting	at	
6:30 p.m. (5 minute 
maximum per person).

Send	written	
comments by email to 
info@campbellriver.ca  
or deliver or mail to 
City Hall, 301 St. Ann’s 
Road, Campbell River, 
BC, V9W 4C7 by 4 p.m. Friday June 22.

Copies of the 2017 Annual Report will be available as of June 8, 2018 
in the Finance Department at City Hall or on the City’s website at                            
www.campbellriver.ca/annual-report
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